
W E  W O U L D  L I K E  T O  W I S H  E V E R Y O N E  A

H A P P Y  E A S T E R !

E N J O Y  T H E  T I M E  O F F !

M I S S  L O M B A R D O  W I L L  B E  I N  T H E  O F F I C E

F R O M  8 : 0 0 A - 1 2 : 0 0 P  O N  3 / 2 8  &  4 / 2 - 4 / 5  I F

Y O U  H A V E  A N Y  Q U E S T I O N S  O R  N E E D  T O

S T O P  I N .  O U R  U N I F O R M  C L O S E T  I S  A L W A Y S

O P E N  I F  Y O U ’ D  L I K E  T O  T A K E  A  L O O K .

T H A N K  Y O U !



DEAR PARENTS,

A NUMBER OF CONCERNS HAVE BEEN
BROUGHT TO THE OFFICE ABOUT THE
SAFETY OF OUR DROP-OFF AREA. IF
YOU ARE PLANNING ON ENTERING
THE BUILDING, PLEASE PARK IN THE

LOT. THE DROP-OFF AREA ALONG THE
CONES IS FOR “DROP OFF” ONLY. 

ALSO, ONCE THE SCHOOL DAY
BEGINS AT 8:45AM, YOUR CHILD MUST
BE SIGNED IN THE OFFICE FOR A LATE
SLIP. AT THAT TIME NO ADMITTANCE
BEYOND THE OFFICE IS PERMITTED.
CLASSES ARE IN SESSION AND IT

PRESENTS A DISTRACTION TO
TEACHING.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR
COOPERATION!



Dear Families,

I hope you all have a wonderful Easter break and that we
have clear skies to watch the solar eclipse on April 8th.
We watched some videos in science class today and the

National Parks Service has a "Junior Ranger Activity
Booklet" that contains things you can do with the kids

related to the eclipse. I've included the link to the website
and there are a number of different activities that you can

delve into in addition to the eclipse..

https://www.nps.gov/articles/000/eclipse-explorer-
junior-ranger-program.htm

Please let me know if you have any questions. We also
covered the safety procedures that should be followed so

no one ends up damaging their eyesight.  

Phil Kenline
St Stephen Science Teacher

8th Grade Class Advisor

https://www.nps.gov/articles/000/eclipse-explorer-junior-ranger-program.htm
https://www.nps.gov/articles/000/eclipse-explorer-junior-ranger-program.htm


Dear Families,

When your child stays after for
clubs or sports and will not be

picked up at the end of their sport
or club please send a note to the

office indicating the arrangements
for pickup. If they are to go to

after-school care we will need a
note so that the after-school care
teachers can be notified. The child

must be registered with the
after-school program.



Boys and girls who have made their First
Communion or higher are encouraged to become
Altar Servers. Training for altar servers will take
place at the end of April.

Please sign up your child below and information will
be shared with you as to the date of training. Please
return the permission slip by April 12.

_________________________________________________________________

Attn: Ms. Fusco

My child would like to volunteer as an altar server for school liturgies and
weekend Masses.

Student name: ______________________________________________



 
 March 2024  

Dear Business Owner:  

St. Stephen’s School is actively working on assembling its 2023/2024 school yearbook. We are seeking 

monetary donations from area businesses to help defray our production costs. If you would like to 

advertise your business or place an ad or message to our school, or its graduates, please see the options 

listed below. Please fill out your desired size ad and include your camera-ready artwork or message for 

processing. Please make your check payable to St. Stephen School. In order to meet our production 

deadline, we will need your information by March 28, 2024.  

If you have any questions, please call the school office at 773-7647 or email Mrs. Calato at 

calatok@ststephensgi.org. Thank you for your support of our project. We would like to wish you and 

your business a very happy and prosperous year!  

Sincerely,  

St. Stephen’s Yearbook Staff  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

St. Stephen 2023-2024 Yearbook Ad/Patron Order  

One Line Message $ 10.00  

Business Card Ad $ 25.00  

¼ Page Ad $ 50.00  

½ Page Ad $100.00  

Full Page $125.00  

Please use the back of this page to write your copy as you wish it to appear. Alternatively, enclose a 

business card or camera-ready artwork.  

Signature of Advertiser or Patron ____________________________________________________  

Address ________________________________________________________________________  

Phone__________________________________________________________________________  

Payment enclosed $___________________________________________ Cash _____ Check _______  

Please return to St. Stephen School to the above address by March 28, 2024. 



TO ALL OF OUR
CURRENT FAMILIES
IN THE BISON FUND,

PLEASE BE SURE
THAT YOU HAVE

SUBMITTED YOUR
RE-QUALIFICATION

PAPERWORK!



















NEHS/NJHS Meeting Schedule 

 

NEHS (gr. 5 & 6): 

Wednesday, January 10 

Wednesday, February 7 

Wednesday, March 6 

Wednesday, April 17 

Wednesday, May 8 

Wednesday, June 12 

 

 

NJHS (gr. 7 & 8): 

Tuesday, January 9 

Tuesday, February 6 

Tuesday, March 5 

Tuesday, April 16 

Tuesday, May 7 

Tuesday, June 11 

 


